Dear Layout Provider:  Please notice change of time and place

The 15th annual Great NWA Model Train Show will be on Saturday, March 17, 2018.  The venue is at the Embassy Suites Ballroom, Rogers, AR located at I-49, exit 83.  

The convention Center has given us Friday, March 16, after noon to set up the show.  The Embassy Suites will be offering discounted rates per night. You can call 479-254-8400  and ask for Train Show rates.

The Embassy Suites will have food service available.

The check in will be at the front door of the Convention Center.  There you will get information of  layout location and badges.  No one will be admitted to the floor during show hours without badges.  All unloading and loading will be done thru the loading docks in the back. Only hand carry items may come thru the front doors.

You must notify us of your layout participation by December 15, 2018  as space is limited.

Please notify your club members at your next meeting or through your next newsletter of the Great NWA Model Train Show.
  
For more info, contact:
Keith Johnson, 479-871-2802,   






train072@cox.net 




Or 
John Bennett, 479-855-1113, 







sloopjb@cox.net




Or
www.sugarcreekrailroadclub.com

Send forms to:  Great NWA Train Show



     P. O. Box1283, Farmington. AR  72730
